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Team Members Greeted by Thank You Signs as they Enter St.
Charles, Illinois Store
“Thank You, Essential Service Workers” reads a large sign, in big red text, on the door of our St. Charles,
Illinois store.

“When I pulled in to work, I saw two customers by the GM doors,” said Kim Butler, Asset Protection Team
Leader at the store. “I thought they were just reading our signs. When I pulled closer, I saw they were the
ones putting up all these signs. I parked and walked up to them (6 feet away) and asked if they did this.
They said yes and I began crying. I thanked them many times over from the whole store. They thanked me
and prayed for us.”
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